
G RA N D  T RAV E RS E  4 - H  L E A D E RS  ASSO C I AT I O N  P R ES E N TS

2025 4-H COMMEMORATIVE TUMBLER

O R D E R  F O R M
• Tanner Building commemorative 20 oz  

insulated double-walled skinny tumbler
• Comes with FREE coffee, tea or hot chocolate, 

from the Tanner Building, for the duration of the 
2025 Fair 

• Tumbler can be reused each year with annual 
renewal fee

• $25 each
• Proceeds go to support the Tanner Building 

activities

• Cash or check payments accepted
• Checks made payable to ‘Grand Traverse 4-H 

Leaders Association’
• Payments can be dropped off or mailed to:  
 Grand Traverse County 4-H Office
 520 W Front St. Ste A 
 Traverse City, MI 49684 
• You can pick up your cup starting August 3rd in the 

Tanner Building

NAME: 

PHONE:

EMAIL:

QUANTITY:

*Note: Tumblers will receive an updated embossing of “2025 Fair.”
You may bring your previously purchased tumbler to the Livestock Council meeting or to the Tanner Building during Fair Week for embossing.


